
 

 
 

Notice of Public Hearing for 
The City of Pattison, Texas 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Pattison City 
Council on Thursday, June 13, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
The Public Hearing will be held at the Pattison City Hall, 3410 1st Street, Pattison, 
Texas 77466. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to receive comments from all interested individuals 
regarding proposed changes to the Subdivision Ordinance (Ordinance No. 137).  
 
 
 
Lorene Hartfiel 
City Secretary  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


